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e Meeting Minutes

Call to Order: 7:00 pm

Quorum: 5/5 in attendance.

Minutes of June 18, 2015: Kris Holt reporting. Minutes reviewed & accepted as
written.

Treasurer’s Report: Sandy Lemire reporting, $6787.60 is the current balance. The
treasurer’s report was accepted unanimously.

Old Business
1. Fall Potluck Review: Poorly attended. Maybe do an evening in the gardens
instead. Possibly a cooking fire.
2. Garden cleanup: Nov 15 deadline. A few water barrels left to be removed.

New Business

1. Dog Park: Officer Morissette & Cindy Scott reporting. They are applying for a
grant for a dog park at the 100 acre lot. There are three phases. Cost will be
covered 90% up to $250,000. Location would be to the left of the hedge row.
The parcel will be 2 acres with smaller fenced subdivided areas. The UCG would
like to discuss the well option in conjunction with the dog park committee. The
UCG made a motion that there is no objection to a dog park at the 100 acre lot.
The motion passed unanimously.

2. Plot availability for 2016, waiting list: There are 10 gardens available. There is
currently no waiting list. The out of town plots (5) are full.

3. Forms distribution for 2016: 10 each to town clerk, library, and senior center.
Kim will do the copies. They will go out the beginning of January. The
application with the release, guidelines also available. . Barbara to send updated
forms to the town clerk,

4. Bulletin board logo: BVT art & design is painting the logo. The logo is almost
completed. The cork pieces are coming off again. We will discuss new cork
options in the spring.
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5. URI seed program: Will be available for 2016, UCG will participate again. We
submitted 5 orders. Food pantry, UCG, library, senior center, and Uxbridge
Schools. Orders accepted through 2/28/16.

Annual report: accepted 5/5

NUT article - deadline 12/15 at noon. March 7 is the application deadline.
Jackie will submit.

8. Bees: They are winterized and treated for mites.
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Next UCG Meeting TBD
Respectfully Submitied,

Kristen Holt
UCG Secretary

Barbara Hall Chairperson
Kim DeMers Vice Chair
Sandy Lemire Treasurer
Kris Holt Secretary
Jackic Wheelock Member at Large




